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2018 AAUT Results

Results of the 2018 Australian Awards
for University Teaching were sent
to VCs, DVCAs and ICOs on the 11th
of Feb 2019. We would like to remind
everyone that results for all three
categories (Citations, Teaching and
Program Awards) are under
embargo until after the media release
by Universities Australia on the day of
the AAUT Award Ceremony. Results
can be published from Wednesay 27th
Feb onwards.

2018 Prize Money

We are pleased to announce that both
Teaching and Program
Award recipients will receive $15,000
prize money in recognition of their
contribution to learning and teaching in
higher education. The recipient of the
prestigious Australian University
Teacher of the Year will receive an
additional $20,000.

Evaluation Survey



Successful nominees  will  be
receiving their official notifications and
congratulatory letters this week (11th-
15th Feb 2019).

Unsuccessful nominees will receive
email notification early next week.
ICO's will receive official notification
along with detailed feedback on
unsuccessful nominations by Friday
the 29th of March which can then be
distributed to the nominees.

Award Ceremony and
Higher Education
Conference

Teaching and Program Award
recipients have received invites to
attend the AAUT Award Ceremony,
which will be held immediately prior to
the Universities Australia Higher
Education Conference.

Award Ceremony

Tue 26 Feb 2019

Ceremony: 5:00pm - 6:00pm

National Convention Centre, Canberra

Recipients can also invite up to two
guests to join them in celebrating their
success.

Theme: Degrees of Change
27 Feb -1 March 2019
National Convention Centre, Canberra

Reminder

Thanks to those of you who have
completed the 2018 Evaluation Survey.
Your feedback helps us improve our
systems and processes for future
rounds. If you haven't already, please
complete the by
Friday 22nd Feb 2019.

2019 AAUT Timeline

Thank you all for your patience as we
finalise the timeline for the 2019 AAUT
round. We encourage you all to start
identifying and working with your
applicants early in the year, and we will
forward you more concrete dates as
soon as they are confirmed.

Next AAUT Newsletter

The next newsletter will contain names
and institutions of all award recipients.
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